

Cougar News

ST. JOSEPH SCHOOL – NEWSLETTER

February 2012



Thank You

We had an amazing night on January 25th at our silent auction to raise money for our

Constructing Better Readers

initiative. We raised over **\$3000** in total. That combined with monetary donations will bring us close to the \$4000 mark. Thanks to all of our sponsors who are listed below, and thanks to all who came and were so generous in your bidding. We are definitely looking at the auction as something we will do again in the future. The Catholic School Council including Chair person Christine Watt, Briana McCoriston, Cathy Houde, Donna Pellizzari and Jennifer Lamothe are to be commended for putting on a great night.

We would also like to thank Briana who has been coming in to teach dance to all of our students. For those who were able to make it on Wednesday you saw what the children learned in a few short hours.

Virtue of the Month:



MS Readathon

We will kick off our annual MS Readathon on **Thursday February 2**. If you would like to participate all forms must be returned by Wednesday February 22.

Report Cards and IEP's



Report Cards will go home on Wednesday February 22.
IEP's will go home on Wednesday February 29.

Swimming

The Grade 3 and 4 classes will have the opportunity to go swimming beginning on **Tuesday February 21**. They will be swimming on the following dates: **February 21, 23**, and **28**th. **March 1,6**, and **8**. Please ensure that they have a swim suit and towel for those days. If you would like more information please feel free to call the school.



Pink Day



We will be holding a pink day for cancer awareness on **Friday, February 24**th. We are asking all students to bring in a loonie to support research on a cure for cancer.



PD Day and Family Day

Please note that we have a PD day on Friday, February 3,2012.
Family Day this year is on Monday February 20th.

